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Capcom Co., Ltd. has been included in an investigation concerning PC video games launched by the 

European Commission on February 2 (local time) under the suspicion of being in breach of antitrust rules. 

 

We plan to work in good faith with the European Commission's investigation. 
 

Regarding the Investigation Opened by the European Commission 

Inquiries regarding the above information may be directed to: 
 

Capcom Co., Ltd. 
Public Relations and Investor Relations Section 

(Address) 3-1-3, Uchihiranomachi, Chuo-ku, Osaka, 540-0037, Japan 
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